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Urgent Advisory 

 
 
 Recently, some incidents have come to the notice  of the 

Embassy of India in Vienna that some fake person is making calls to 

Indian residents/visitors in Austria saying they filled up their 

immigration details wrongly due to which legal action has been 

initiated.  The fake person asks to transfer money through wire and 

does not allow the unsuspecting Indian to disconnect the call.  

 

 Embassy of India, Vienna hereby advises all Indian citizens to 

strictly avoid entertaining any such calls.  Embassy of India does not 

make such calls.  If any Indian citizen receives such calls he/she 

should immediately inform the Embassy of India Vienna at 

hoc.vienna@mea.gov.in and cons.vienna@mea.gov.in  with all details.  

 
  

Vienna, 1st June 2016 
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